Board of Recreation Commissioners Special Meeting
April 20t 2020

Eugene Godlewski (Acting Chair) Present
Dino Kostantakis - Absent
Don Morrell Present
Mike Prulello Absent
Jeff DeVito Present
Brian Joyce _ Present
Kyle Lezette Absent
Joanie Diore (Alt #1) Present
Brian Harris (Alt # 2) Present
Tony Como (Recreation Director) Present
Councilman Gorman Present

Acting Chairman Godlewski called the meeting to order at 7:00pm

Recreation Director Como announced “That all requirements of the Open Public
meeting law have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation Commissioners
of The Borough of Dumont
¢ Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
e Notices prominently posted in a space provided on the bulletin
board at the Borough hall
e Notice has been filed with Borough Clerk

Open Public Participation

Commissioner Morrell made a motion to open the public portion of the meeting,
and by Commissioner DeVito. Roll call taken - motion carried.

There was no public in attendance

Recreation Director Como stated that the only item that can be discussed are the
repairs to the Babe Ruth Field at Memorial Park

Commissioner Harris discussed the conditions of the Babe Ruth Field and the repairs
that needed to be done. The field is in need of top soil in right field, center field and left
field. Special attention is needed where the soccer goals are placed during soccer season.
Commissioner Harris submitted 3 quotes with his recommendation to use Field Pro.
Commissioner Harris did visit fields in Old Tappan and Harington Park that had work
done by Field Pro. In addition, he spoke with individuals from both boroughs about
their dealings with Field Pro and both borough representatives recommended Field Pro.

Commissioner Morrell made a motion to accept Field Pro as the approved
vender, 2nd by Commissioner Diore. Roll call taken - motion carried.




Commissioner Morrell made a motion to adjourn the meeting 2nd by
Commissioner Harris. Roll call taken - motion carried 7:58pm

Récreation Director




